
Quarterly sale for military service members View this email in your browser

Goodwill Salutes Our Troops with Quarterly Promotions

* Offer valid on Wednesday, August 12 only. Discount cannot be combined with other offers. 

In doing our part to honor America’s heroes and their families, Goodwill Industries of
the Southern Piedmont is excited to announce our quarterly sale for military service
members is back! On the second Wednesday of the second month of each quarter,
veterans, military members and their dependents can take 20% off all donated
goods at any of our retail stores excluding our outlet, Second Editions. The next
sale takes place in one week on Wednesday, August 12. You must show your
veteran/military/dependent ID at checkout to receive the discount. Thank you for
your service!
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